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DR. MARK RYERSON RETIRES

After 40 years of providing dedicated podiatric services to patients, Dr. Mark Ryerson has
announced his retirement from his practice with Northern Illinois Foot and Ankle Specialists
(NIFAS), effective June 1, 2024.

Dr. Ryerson made numerous contributions to podiatry and the Arlington Heights, IL, community.
In 2021, NIFAS acquired the practice he founded, Central Podiatry, and Dr. Ryerson continued to
serve his patients at the NIFAS Arlington Heights office. His expertise in treating foot and ankle
conditions and commitment to patient care have earned the respect of his patients.

Dr. Ryerson's leadership roles, including his tenure as the President of the Illinois Podiatric
Medical Association and as a Delegate for the American Podiatric Medical Association, reflect his
passion for advancing podiatric medicine and advocating for the well-being of patients.

Beyond his professional accomplishments, his colleagues and patients will deeply miss Dr.
Ryerson's warmth, compassion, and sense of humor.

Dr. John Thometz will assume care responsibility for Dr. Ryerson's former patients and accept
new patients at our Arlington Heights location.

About Northern lllinois Foot and Ankle Specialists:

As one of lllinois's largest foot and ankle practices, Northern lllinois Foot and Ankle Specialists
are committed to delivering excellent patient care through a team of talented doctors, dedicated
professional staff, and leading-edge technology.

Our physicians treat a wide range of foot and ankle conditions. From routine foot care to
treating arthritis, bunions, diabetic conditions, nail issues, nerve pain, tendonitis, trauma, and
foot and ankle pain, we help patients feel significant relief.

We have 14 locations in the Chicagoland area to serve you. For more information, visit
illinoisfoot.com or call 847-639-5800.
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